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Dear Customer, 

 
Daytime closure along Stockwell Lane (7 May – 13 May) 
 
Kier Transportation is working on behalf of National Highways to improve the existing A417. 
We’re writing to inform you that as part of the ongoing improvements to the network, there will be 
a full closure in place during the daytime along Stockwell Lane.   
 
This closure is to enable utility works to be undertaken, including trenching, ducting installation, 
and installation of chambers. 
 
Daytime closure along Stockwell Lane: 
 

• Tuesday 7 May from 9am until Monday 13 May at 4pm 
 
Time of closure each day: 9am – 4pm, weekdays only 
 
Location: Stockwell Lane 
 
Please see the red line on the map shown below highlighting the closure location, with the 
approved Gloucestershire County Council diversion route shown in blue. For residents of Cowley 
Village, please use the Cowley roundabout to exit onto the A417. As an additional alternative, 
please use the A435 to Seven Springs, joining the A436 or the A435 to Elkstone and join the 
A417 at the Highwayman Inn. 
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Please note that these works are subject to change due to weather conditions or                  unforeseen 
circumstances. Access for emergency services will be fully maintained during the closures. 
 

Going forward, we will be communicating works information and closure details via our online 
portal at https://a417missinglink.com/ or you can subscribe to our mailing list for regular updates 
by emailing A417SchemeEnquiries@kier.co.uk  
 
If you have any questions, or if you would like to know about our work, please contact  
us on 0300 123 5000 or email a417missinglinkatairballoon@nationalhighways.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
A417 Communications Team 
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